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Free lunches for Sacred Heart School students

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Sacred Heart School has been notified by the Nebraska
Department of Education that the USDA has extended the option of serving free
meals due to the COVID-19 Child Nutrition Response — Waiver #56.

This action extends the Summer Food Service Program and includes all preschool
through twelfth grade students on days that school is in session through the
2020-21 school year or until USDA funding runs out.

If funding runs out prior to the end of the school year, meals will revert back to
full pay, reduced or free as determined by current guidelines.

All lunch credits will be carried forward to the 2021-22 school year.
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